
Dear fellow Singaporeans,  
 
Greetings from the Singapore High Commission in New Delhi.  
 

1. We would like to take this opportunity to inform you regarding some activities taking place 
in Singapore that you and your family members may be interested in. 

 
a. Camp@Home 2018 (23 – 26 July 2018) 

Camp@Home is now open to children aged 7 to 14 and will span 4 days! Campers have to be 
Singapore citizens, or whose parents are both Singaporeans.  

Our young overseas Singaporean campers will go on an adventure through a series of mini 
expeditions to rediscover Singapore’s rich and colourful heritage.  

Find out more at https://bit.ly/campathome-2018 

b. Rediscover Home 2018 (3 August 2018) 

Rediscover the many facets of home this summer with Rediscover Home, a one-day curated 
programme for overseas Singaporean youths aged 15 to 18 years old.  

As part of the pilot programme, youths will embark on a self-discovery journey to find out 
what home and identity mean to them, and perhaps forget new friendships along the way.  

Find out more at https://bit.ly/rediscoverhome-2018  

c. NS Familiarisation Visit 2018 (4 August 2018) 

Fall in for a special visit to Pulau Tekong for a glimpse of NS life at the NS Familiarisation 
Visit.  

Open to overseas Singaporean males aged 15 – 18 and their families, this one-day tour will 
give you a first-hand experience of what to expect as an NSF.  

Find out more at https://bit.ly/nsfam-2018  
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d. Exemption for Singaporean Citizens Contributing to India’s Employees’ Provident Fund 
(EPF) 

 
 
As per the India-Singapore Comprehensive Economic Cooperation Agreement signed in 
2005, Singapore Citizens working in India do not need to contribute to India’s Employees’ 
Provident Fund (EPF). On 14 March 2017, the Employee’s Provident Fund Organisation 
(EPFO) issued a circular to inform and remind all the EPF offices in India of the exemption.  
 
To qualify for the exemption, Singapore citizens should provide their employers with a copy 
of their Singapore passport for verification by India EPFO. No other form or registration with 
EPFO is required for the exemption.  
 
For more details, please visit 
https://www.mfa.gov.sg/content/mfa/overseasmission/new_delhi/about_singapore/epf_ex
emption1.html 

 
 

Registration with the Singapore High Commission 
 

2. Last but not least, we would like to remind and encourage all overseas Singaporeans, 
especially those travelling to or living in India, Bhutan and Nepal to e-register with the High 
Commission at https://eregister.mfa.gov.sg. This will help enable us to contact and render 
necessary assistance in the event of an emergency or any crisis situation. You may wish to 
advice other Singaporeans to e-register if they have not already done so. Should you require 
any assistance, please feel free to contact us directly at the following numbers: 

 
 
Mr Mejar Singh Gill 
Counsellor (Admin & Consular) 
Mobile No: 97172 69911 
 
Mr Joey Chua  
Attaché (Admin & Consular) 
Mobile No: 88008 59312 
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